October 11, 2012
Candidate's Name
Address 1
Address 2
City, ST ZIP Code
Dear Candidate:

On behalf of the search committee, I want to thank you for your application and efforts in applying for the position of  Position Title at Southeastern Louisiana University. The committee has weighed carefully your qualifications for the position. Our conclusion is that although your experience and desire to work is strong in several areas, it is not quite what the remaining finalists have to offer. 

We encourage you to continue to watch our vacancy announcements in the future, since we may have an opening at a later date for someone with your background and experience.

Sincerely,

Name of Search Chair
Chair, Search Committee

